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Things are going well in general for the district. Most meetings continue to be on WebEx or 

Zoom. Most of the online meeting have steady attendance and good participation. There are 

one or two groups where all or part of the group meet in person. Some are starting to work on 

ideas about what moving back to in person meetings will look like and how to make hybrid 

meetings happen. The Alateen meetings continue with very low or no attendance. We did get 

one more Alateen sponsor who had been trained before the pandemic to complete all the 

procedures so we have sponsors for when the in-person meetings resume. 

 

The District recently put together an online survey that went out to all the members of the 

groups about future Workshops. We asked if people would like a workshop, what format they 

would like, if and when they would be likely to attend, and what topics they would be 

interested in. We will be going over the results at our District meeting later this month and 

hopefully have some good ideas to move forward with offering a workshop. 

 

The Outreach group stays strong although there have been less possibilities for outreach 

because of the constraints of the pandemic. They group has a lot of good ideas and are 

committed to moving ahead. 

 

 

 

 


